
IMPORTANT DATES 

Mon 6—Wed 8 August Book Fair 

Wednesday 8 August School Board Meeting 6pm 

Friday 10 August Interschool Cross Country, C2 Assembly, and Aussie 
of the Month 

Wednesday 15 August CVC Circus Troop Show 9am 

Excelsior Primary School 
An Independent Public School 

Reminder 

Monday 13 August 

School Development Day 

Students DO NOT  

Attend 

VISITORS 

For the safety of staff and students, please be reminded that all visitors must come to the office to sign in 

during school times. Visitors will receive a badge which must be displayed at all times whilst on school 

grounds.  

SWIMMING LESSONS 

Swimming lessons will commence Monday 19 November (Week 7 Term 4) and conclude Friday 30 

November for students in Pre-primary to Year 6. Although final costings have not yet been made, it is 

anticipated that the cost will be approximately $50.00 per student. We realise that this is a significant 

amount of money for some families and we would like to offer you the opportunity to pay the lessons off 

over time. You are very welcome to start paying money as you can afford it towards the cost of the 

swimming lessons. Payments must be paid in full prior to the lessons commencing. 

BOOK FAIR NEXT WEEK 

A Scholastic Book Fair will be held in the Library next week from Monday 6 August until Wednesday 8 

August. The Book Fair will be open each day from 8.30-9am and 3.10-3.45pm. A wide variety of books, 

posters and school supplies will be available for purchase. To be in the running to win a book please make a 

purchase to go into the draw. One entry per child and winners will be drawn on Thursday morning. We will 

have 3 winners– one from Early Childhood, Lower Primary and Upper Primary. All money raised will go 

towards the purchase of new books for the Library so please come along and support this 

important fundraising event. 

P&C RAFFLE 

The P & C are holding a raffle to win a 2018/19 Entertainment Book! Tickets are $1 from the 

front office. Winner will be drawn on Wednesday 29 August at Faction Assembly. 

P&C CANTEEN LUNCH TIME SAUSAGE SIZZLE 

A flyer has gone home regarding the Sausage Sizzle fundraiser the P & C are holding on Friday 24 August. 

Students may purchase a sausage in a fresh long roll, served with onions, tomato sauce, BBQ sauce and/or 

mustard for $2.50 

Halal and vegetarian options available. Normal lunch menu not available. 

Please pre-order your sausage sizzle online or at the canteen by FRIDAY 17 AUGUST. 

PRE PRIMARY OBSTACLE-A-THON 

A sincere thank you  to our wonderful families for supporting 

our Pre-primary Obstacle-a-thon which was held on Friday 20 

July. We greatly appreciate your efforts with fundraising, your 

help with setting up and packing away as well as your 

attendance to help cheer the children on. We raised $1045 and 

the funds will be used to purchase new resources for us to use. 

RECYCLING STATION 

As part of the Excelsior Primary School Sustainability Program, 

our new Recycling Station is being launched next week. It is 

situated on the Art Room wall so please support our sustainability 

program by recycling household batteries, Nespresso coffee pods 

and old mobile phones.  

 


